
31 July 1985 

Department of Fish and Wildlife Resources 
University of Idaho 
Moscow, ID 83843 
(208) 885-7323 

Mr. John Davis, District Manager 
Bureau of Land Management 
Burley District Office 
Route 3, Box 1 
200 S. Oakley Highway 
Burley, ID 83318 

Dear Mr. Davis: 

On behalf of The Wildlife Society, I would like to nominate 
Dave Hanks to serve on the District Advisory Council (public­
at-large). He is a school teacher, has an excellent 
background, and is interested in land management. For 
additional information, please contact Mr. Hanks at Route 4, 
Box 4038, Burley, Idaho 83318, (208) 678-5849. 

Sincerely, 

Lewis Nelson, Jr. 
President, Idaho Chapter 
The Wildlife Society 
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